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7th July 2020 
 

Year Six Leavers’ treat 

Tuesday 14th July 2020 3pm – 6pm  

We have finally been able to secure a booking for the Year 6 leavers’ treat. On Tuesday 14th 

July from 3pm- 6pm, the Year 6 children will be able to take on an epic ‘Lazer Tag Battle’ on 

the school grounds!  

We have hired a set of lazer tag equipment, so that the Y6 can enjoy battling in different 

games and battles. During the afternoon, the children will also have the opportunity to create 

games and set up courses, before then being able to battle them out after school.  To this end 

if you have any windbreaks that we could possibly borrow for the event, the Y6 would really 

appreciate it as it will give more places to hide! 

We will also provide the children with their tea, drinks and snacks to keep their energy up!  

The children will begin the activities straight from school, so you will just need to come and 

retrieve them at 6pm, hot and exhausted after all the fun! If they would like to bring a change 

of clothes for the Lazer Tag games that is fine, although probably not necessary if they wore 

appropriate clothes to school that day. (You may also provide camo paint for the full warfare 

look if desired!) 

As we cannot guarantee the conditions, please can we urge you to check the probable 

weather on the day and ensure your child has waterproofs if the weather is looking unkind to 

us, or equally please provide sunhats and additional sun cream if it’s looking warm.  

We are really pleased to be able to give the children this treat, and we are looking forward to 

making some final fun memories with them at Fountains! The following day, Wednesday the 

15th will be the last day in school for the children and as is tradition the children may bring in 

technology to play with. This is obviously at their own risk. Also be aware that they will be 

unable to access the school wifi on that day due to safeguarding. Children may also bring a 

shirt to sign if they would like on this final day.  

Finally, keep an eye out on the school website for the Y6 leavers video next week. It will be a 

treat! I hope to make this available for you to download and keep when I have worked out 

fully how!  

 

Mrs Lewis & Mrs Barker  
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